
November 2, 2023

We received your Request for Reconsideration regarding the book I’m a Gay Wizard by V. S.
Santoni. We have owned this title since December 2019, and it has been checked out 6 times.
We have reviewed the title and consider it to be in the appropriate location. This title was not
added through our typical materials selection process – it does not come from a traditional
publisher and has mixed reviews; instead, it was purchased in response to a patron request.
Since it has checked out very little recently, we have decided to withdraw it from the collection
due to lack of demand.

The title was located in the Young Adult Fiction section and intended for ages 15-18, grades
10-12. The publisher recommends it for ages 14-18 and grades 9-12. It contains content and
themes relevant to and written for teenagers.

Some individuals may find parts of the book objectionable, but some individuals were interested
enough to request a purchase and check out the item. The Christian County Library makes
every effort to provide a broad selection of materials to meet the needs of diverse audiences,
and we rely on parents and guardians to determine what is or is not suitable for their own
households.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Renee Brumett, Executive Director
Christian County Library


